
Letter to Editor, 

Prof. Martin Heimann 

Dear Prof Martin Heimann,                                                                   1 October 2018 

Thank you for the email of 26 September from Natasha Töpfer informing us that you have 
accepted our manuscript 
 
Unprecedented strength of Hadley circulation in 2015-2016 impacts on CO2 interhemispheric 

difference, by J. S. Frederiksen and R. J. Francey 

for final publication in Atmospheric Chemistry and Physics.  

We are uploading the files for production together with this letter. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Jorgen Frederiksen and Roger Francey 


